

Tuesday 16th September 2025

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Year 7 Welcome Service

Please be reminded that you are invited to our annual Welcome Service taking place at **Bacon's College** at **5.00pm** on **Thursday 18**th **September**. The evening will be led by the College Chaplain, Dr Kenny Adeshugba.

This is an opportunity for you to see your child in their school setting whilst they make their Year 7 pledges. You will also have the chance to briefly meet your child's form tutor. All Year 7 students are expected to attend in full school uniform.

Students will be dismissed from school at 3:05pm and be expected **to return to school at 4:30pm prompt.** The service will finish at approximately **6.00pm**. Students who are unaccompanied on the evening will be dismissed at the end of the service unless a parent or guardian has contacted the school to make alternative arrangements.

Please help us by ensuring that your child is dressed in full school uniform for the Welcome Service.

Yours faithfully, Miss S Johnson **Head of Year 7**





A Church of England academy governed, led and managed by the United Learning Trust in partnership with the Southwark Diocesan Board of Education.

Bacon's College